
 

 

 “Reach for the Stars” 

Do you have a child birth to five? Do you work with children and 

families? Then this event is for you! 

 

What: “Reach for the Stars” Information for Families and Caregivers 

When: Saturday, March 12th 10:00 am to 12:00 pm 

Where: The Center for Rural Development 

Why: We want to get the word out to families and caregivers about 

services that are available to them in the community.   

We will have venders set up with free goodies and information about services available 
to local families.  We will have tables from child-care facilities, local preschools, health 
agencies, case management services, therapy centers, banks, local area attractions, 

etc.  We will give away door prizes throughout the morning as well!  

Come join us for a day of FREE fun! 

This event is going to be big for Pulaski County and the children that we serve! 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

For more information, check us out on Facebook. 

Pulaski County Community Early Childhood Council 

Or online at 

www.wecareweprepare.com 


